
From: Lorraine Seale [mailto:Lorraine_Seale@gov.nt.ca]  
Sent: September-26-14 4:41 PM 
To: Alan Ehrlich 
Cc: Rhonda Batchelor; Mark Cliffe-Phillips; Katie Rozestraten 
Subject: RE: Comments on MV Highway Terms of Reference 
 
Hello Alan,   
 
Rhonda is away, but I spoke to her earlier in the week and to Katie Rozestraten at DOT and it’s my 
understanding that DOT will be resubmitting a different version.   
 
As a process matter, I think that would mean that the clock is with the developer rather than the Review 
Board. 
 
Can you confirm? 
 
Thanks, 
Lorraine  
 
From: Alan Ehrlich [mailto:aehrlich@reviewboard.ca]  
Lorraine Seale 
Manager, Project Assessment 
A/ Director, Land Use and Sustainability 
Department of Lands, Government of the Northwest Territories 
P.O. Box 1320  Yellowknife NT  X1A 2L9 
http://www.lands.gov.nt.ca 
 
Tel:       867-765-6786 
Fax:      867-669-2706 
Email:  lorraine_seale@gov.nt.ca 
 

 
 
This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain 
confidential, personal and/or privileged information.  Please contact me immediately if you are not the 
intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute or take action relying on it. A 
communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed. 
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